
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Legal Guardian, 
 
Last half term Class 1 voted to support Children in Need as their class charity.  
 
As you may already know, Monday 13 November is the start of this year's BBC Children in 
Need Appeal Week. The big appeal show is on Friday 17th November. 
 
We are excited to be joining with many others around the UK to participate in the fundraising 
programme, the Big BBC Children in Need Spotacular. We have decided to help raise 
money in the following ways: 
 
The hunt for Pudsey’s Round Pounds is on! 
 
Since 15th October, round pounds have been out of circulation, but they will still be worth a 
huge amount to Children in Need. Please have a look at home and see if you can find any 
– there may be some hidden down the back of your sofa! Each class will have a special 
pot to collect their old round pounds so please send these into school to help raise money. 
These will be totalled up on Friday 17th November to see which class has collected the 
most. 
 
Every round pound donated to BBC Children in Need will be put to work helping 
disadvantaged young children across the UK. So rest assured, when you donate your old 
coins, it will be money well spent. 
 
 
Dress in Spots 
 
On Friday 17th November all the children can come to school in a spotty outfit. This may 
involve wearing polka dots or dressing in something spotty. Please bring 50p to donate to 
Children in Need. I look forward to seeing a spotacular parade! 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Mrs Maule 
 
 
 
 

 


